ROTRRY, INTERNHTIGNAL

CENTRAL OFFICE, 35 EAST WACKER DRIVE, CHICAGO, U.S.A.

20 April, 1944

Mr. Forrest C. Allen
Pregident, The Rotary Club

Lawrence, hansas

Dear Forrest:

Thank you for writing us as you did on April 17
telling us that you have canceled the arrange-
ments for Dr. Barker for Aprll 2l1. Just to be
sure that Charlie had the information in ample
time, we telegrephed him upon receipt of your

letter.

With best wishes,

Sincerel

Herbert W, Hines
Executive Assistant
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